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CCAO Statement on Extension of Stay at Home Order 

 
COLUMBUS, Ohio –The County Commissioners Association of Ohio (CCAO) released the following 
statement following Gov. DeWine’s extension of his stay at home order: 
 
“The governor’s decision to extend the stay at home order is a difficult but necessary action to protect 
the health and safety of all Ohioans. Ohio and its counties share a common enemy in COVID-19, but 
we know that by working together as one, in partnership, this is a challenge we will overcome. We 
thank Gov. DeWine for his strong and steady leadership.” 
 
 -- Carl Davis, CCAO President and Monroe County Commissioner 
 

### 
 

 


